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Because state system modernization has now become a major topic for many states, IV-D Directors asked for an opportunity to give input to OCSE on important items related to this subject.   Ideas were gathered through the NCCSD Systems/Data Workgroup and then presented to the 28 IV-D Directors present at the 2019 NCCSD Conference Director only Closed Door session on Sunday September 8, 2019.   Those Directors ranked six items in order of importance to them.  Results were tabulated by the Systems Workgroup and are presented below.
Tied for first:
1) Revise the certification guide and process; where not required by regulation or law, states seek certification requirements that give states more flexibility and are less prescriptive, and states seek a certification process that is more agile and is done as the project progresses instead of completely waiting until the end.  

1) Build a resource library for states specifically around system modernization that would include information like RFPs, APDs, Feasibility Studies, etc.
Tied for second:
2) Provide more frequent and consistent communication on state systems to include regular conference calls or webinars so that states can keep up to date with what other states are doing.

2) Provide clear and less confusing instructions for the APD process, perhaps make specific to child support systems; update/simplify and reissue the template for each type; reduce the APD review timeline.
Final 2: 

3) Provide guidance on the role of OCSE analysts that review drafts of RFPs, APDs and other documents.  States seek a consistent and more collaborative approach.

4) Assist with external communication with state CIO’s, in particular, the message about good, early communication with their IV-D business partners.



